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I am writing in response to house bill 2025.  To burden taxpayers with such an 

outrageous increase of gas tax, raise in registration fees and added taxes to new 

purchases of vehicles is totally unacceptable!  Working people are already struggling 

to keep up with inflation and high prices brought on by the tariff scam!  Enough is 

enough!  We all have to live within our shrinking budgets.  Figure out how to do the 

same without creating more stress to the taxpayers who are expected to pick up the 

tab. 


